
                               
                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                       

 
 

Mission - The Learning Link MAT will improve the life chances of all children and create a family of outstanding academies where world class leaders place children at 
the heart of everything    -  Paul Harrison CEO September 2018 
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08.07.19 Yr5 Transition Meeting 
09.07.19 Ks2 Production 7.00pm 

09.07.19 Yr 1 Transition Meeting 3.30pm 
10.07.19 Yr2 Transition Meeting 3.30pm 

10.07.19  Ks2 Production 7pm 
11.07.19 Yr3 Transition Meeting 3.30pm 

     12.07.19 Yr6 Drayton Manor Trip 
12.07.19 Yr4 Transition Meeting 3.30pm 

12.07.19 School Reports go home 
15.07.19  Open Evening 3.30pm -5.30pm 
16.07.19 Yr6 Transition Meeting 3.30pm 
16.07.19 Yr6 Transition Meeting 3.30pm 

17.07.19 EYFS Fun Day 
18.07.19 Yr6 Leavers Assembly 2.00pm 

19.07.19 End of School Year 3.15pm 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 5th July 2019  

 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The parent transition meetings begin next week with ‘New to Year 5’ 
on Monday 8th July straight after school and will run all week and into 
the week after, so please see the diary dates for your child’s meeting.  
 
Tuesday next week sees the return of our SATs test results for our Year 
6 pupils. These results will be shared with pupils and parents on Friday 
when the school reports are sent home. Fingers crossed. 
 
The big KS2 production is finally here so please come along and 
support the children. Tickets are on sale now and the events are 
normally a sell out so make sure that you don’t miss out. The ticket 
fees go towards the purchase of the perfomance licenses and scripts 
as well as costumes and props, so thank you for your support with this.  
 
Following on from the school reports being sent home, we will be 
having our Open Evening on Monday 15th July from 3.30pm – 5.30pm. 
So if you would like to discuss your child’s report or have a final look at 
their books and chat with their teacher then please pop in. 
Appointments are not necessary.  
 
Just as a reminder – we are saying goodbye to several members of staff 
this year so please pop in to say goodbye if you would like to. They are: 
Mrs Wilkes, Mrs Fellows, Mr Reeve, Mrs Brookes in Nethertots and 
Mrs Morgan in Year 3. Once again I’d like to thank them all for their 
hard work and effort over their time with us. Miss Marsden will also be 
finishing her trainee teaching placement in 5C next week so thank you 
and good luck to her for the rest of her career in teaching.   
 
I will send a letter home with the reports that clarifies what our 
teaching structure looks like next year as there are some significant 
changes that parents will need to be aware of.  
 
Good luck to the football team in the cup final on Tuesday. Let’s hope 
for good weather this time! Have a great weekend. 
 

. 
   

 Blake G, Rocco S, Jasmine T, Caoimhe G, Tyler P, 
Scarlett S, Ozine B, Isabelle P, Courtney-Jade R. 

Cup Final Match 
Netherbrook 

V 
Roberts Primary 

School 
Tuesday 9th July 

@ 
Maidensbridge 
Primary School 
4.30pm Kick Off 

               
Please let us 
know if you 
change your 

contact 
details at 
anytime. 

 

  

Ks2 Production 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 9th July 
& Wednesday 10th July 

7pm Doors open @ 6.40pm 

£3 
Adult 

£1.50 
Child 

http://www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk/
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